From: Malka Kessler

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:30:21 PM

Malka Kessler
3 Gage Lane
Merrimack, NH 03054

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The only ones who stand to benefit from the Northern Pass Project are Canada Utility Companies. There
is absolutely no valid reason for the people of NH to have this go through our beautiful state!

Please STOP the Northern Pass Project.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Malka Kessler
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